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Among the 86 clients served during the activity was the Vice Mayor of 
Naujan, Oriental Mindoro, Hon. Dan Melgar. He expressed satisfaction 
with the fast and efficient service of the Mobile Outlet.

Barangay Melgar A, Naujan Oriental Mindoro - The Philippine 
Statistics Authority (PSA) MIMAROPA, in collaboration with Barangay 
Captain Nancy Naval of Melgar A, Naujan Oriental Mindoro, successfully 
deployed the PSA Serbilis Mobile Outlet on June 03, 2025. This initiative 
aims to bring PSA essential frontline services closer to the public.
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Vice Mayor Dan Melgar of Naujan, proudly shows his received Civil Registry Documents 
alongside Councilor John Glenn Ortega and the Serbilis Mobile Outlet Team.

PSA MIMAROPA Successfully Conducts Serbilis Mobile 
Outlet in Barangay Melgar A, Naujan Oriental Mindoro

Telephone: (043) 288-9744 / (043) 470-0598
Telefax: (043) 441-7371 / (043) 470-0716 / (043) 286-7491 
rssomimaropa@psa.gov. ph

The PSA Serbilis Mobile Outlet is one of the PSA’s on going effort which 
aims to provide on-site printing and releasing of civil registry documents, 
including Certificate of Live Birth, Certificate of Death, Certificate of 
Marriage, Certificates of No Marriage (CENOMAR), and Certificates of No 
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Certificates of No Death (CENODEATH), all within the same day of 
application. By eliminating the need for long travel and processing times, 
the initiative significantly improves public access to these vital documents.

For further inquiries, please contact Civil Registration and Administrative 
Service Division at telephone numbers (043) 286-7491, (043) 470-0716 
and email address rssomimaropa@psa.gov.ph 
cc: rssomimaropacrasd@psa.gov.ph.

PSA MIMAROPA extends its gratitude to the Brgy Melgar A for their 
support and collaboration in the successful implementation of this 
services.

LEN^J^OFLORIDO

Regional Director
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